General Education Subcommittee Meeting
WebEx
Wednesday October 14, 2020

In attendance: Valerie Guyant, Gwen Hart, Spike Magelssen, Neil Moisey, Joyce Mphande-
Finn, Cristy Ozburn, and Kasthuri Udayakumar

Absent: Charlie Mack, Aaron Riggins

Recorder: Cristy Ozburn

Meeting called to order at 3:02 p.m.

Meeting minutes from the October 7, 2020 meeting were reviewed and unanimously approved.
No proposals were discussed.

New Business:

Committee members discussed changes to the draft rubrics for Effective Communication,
Analytical Problem Solving, and Multicultural Competence.

Prior to today’s meeting, Valerie and Gwen briefly collaborated with Grant Olson regarding the
criterion included in the Effective Communication draft rubric. The committee has finalized the
draft of this rubric and it is ready to be disseminated to all faculty for review at a later date.

The committee briefly discussed the contents of the Analytical Problem Solving draft rubric and
it was determined that input from Grant Bowker would be needed at this stage. Cristy will
collaborate with Grant to prepare improved language for the draft rubric prior to the next
meeting.

The committee briefly discussed the contents of the Multicultural Competence draft rubric and it
was determined that the focus of this category needed to be redefined. Joyce will provide a
sample rubric that she has access to and then Cristy and Kasthuri will collaborate on new draft
language prior to the next meeting.

Valerie and Gwen will work together to review the contents of the Humanities/Creative Thinking
draft rubric prior to the next meeting.

Spike, Charlie, and Aaron will work together to create a Technology draft rubric prior to the next
meeting. Cristy will email Spike a few examples that may assist in this process.

It was decided the committee would meet again on Wednesday November 4, 2020 at 3:00 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 3:57 p.m.



